Dear campus community,

As we finish the fall semester and enter finals week, | want to take this opportunity to
wish our students good luck on final projects and examinations. For those of you who
will be graduating on Dec. 16, congratulations; | will see you as you walk across the
stage in Pucillo Gymnasium!

For our faculty and staff, please accept my sincere appreciation for all that you do to
serve our students and guide their development.

In preparing to celebrate this holiday season, Judith and | thank you for making us feel
at home here at Millersville University. It's an exciting time to be a part of the MU
community, and | am thrilled to be with you. We wish you happy holidays and a safe
and happy new year. See you in 2019!



